
DAVID R. GEHR 
COMMISSIONER 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA. 1088 

Dear Mr. Kermit Geary, 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

1401 EAST BROAD STREET 

RICHMOND, 23219-1939 

November 4, 1999 

A. V. BAILEY, II 

MAINTENANCE ENGINEER 

I would like to thank you for your correspondence dated October 27,1999, regarding the in the State of 
Virginia's Travel Information Station. 

I am forwarding your letter of interest to The Virginia Department of Transportation's Richmond District 
Smart Operations Center, who is responsible for the management of this broadcast system and can 
best answer your questions. 

Again I would like to thank you for your letter and your interest in The Commonwealth of Virginia. If I 

can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to advise. 

PFM 

Sincerely , 

Cyñt is Ward 
Dir for of Special Operations 
V inia Department of Transportation 

WE KEEP VIRGINIA MOVING 


